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In other parts of the world, the 'swine flu' remains a pandemic...but not around here. 

La Crosse County hasn't seen any cases of H-1-N-1, or even seasonal flu, in several months.
County health nurse Traci Lien says local experts were surprised when a 'third wave' of H-1-N-1
didn't show up in the region.  But in case the swine flu does return to the Midwest, Lien says the
next batch of regular flu vaccine will include protection against H-1-N-1.
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